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Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time                February 12, 2017   

Mass Intentions 

February 13 – 19, 2017 

Tuesday, February 14, 2017 – 7:00 p.m. 
+Ed McGraw – The McGraw Family 
  
Wednesday, February 15, 2017 – 8:30 a.m. 
+Leona Grobe – Don and Gerry Kesselring 

Thursday, February 16, 2017 – 8:30 a.m. 
+Leona Grobe – Anne Strassburger 
+Albert Ryan – Edna Boegli 

Friday, February 17, 2017 – 8:30 a.m. 
+Ken Fields – Mary Alice and Bill Zister 

Saturday, February 18, 2017 – 9:00 a.m. 
+Alma Borys - CWL 

Saturday, February 18, 2017 - 5:00 p.m. 
+Leona Grobe – Peter Grobe 

Sunday, February 19, 2017 - 10:00 a.m.  
Mass for the People of St. Teresa Parish 

! Prayer Network:   
For those not on the internet there is an envelope on the 
bulletin board at the main entrance marked ‘PRAYER 
NETWORK’.  Please take a copy of the prayer intentions 
inside this envelope and pray for fellow parishioners. 

! Hospitals and Privacy Laws: 
Because of privacy laws, hospitals do not notify us when 
parishioners are admitted. If someone in your family is 
admitted to hospital and you want the Parish Office to 
know, please call and tell us. Many hospitals, Catholic or 
not, have a priest assigned to visit the Catholic patients and 
bring them Communion, but the family must tell the 
admittance office of their wish for a clergy visit. 

! Euchre Results 
Next Euchre Night will be Friday, February 24, 2017 in 
the church hall.   

Coffee Sunday – next Sunday, February 19th after 
Mass.  Join us for treats and good fellowship. 

! Bingo 
Matinee on Saturday, February 18, 2017 from  
1:30 – 3:30 p.m. at the Charities Bingo Hall, 510 Krug 
Street, Kitchener.  To assist with this fundraiser for our 
parish, please call the office:  519-743-4525. 

Stewardship Report 

January 29, 2016 
Sunday Envelopes…………………….......1,862.00 
Sunday Loose………………………………...37.20 
Building and Maintenance…………...............10.00 
Hall Rental – Calorie Club..…………….……80.00 
New Years Day…………….…………………20.00 
Initial Offering………………………………..10.00 

Diocese of Hamilton Prayer Calendar 2017 
Monday, February 13 – Rev. Stanley Zaryczny 
Tuesday, February 14 –  Rev. Brendan McGrath 
Wednesday, February 15 – Eudiste Fathers 
Thursday, February 16 – Rev. Miro Grubisic 
Friday, February 17 – Rev. David Perrin  
Saturday, February 18 – Rev. Joseph deViveiros 
Sunday, February 19 – Seventh Sunday in Ordinary 
Time 

CWL February Meeting 
General Meeting will be on Tuesday, February 21, 
2017 following the 7:00 p.m. Mass. (Note:  date 
change).  This Mass is for all CWL members both living 
and deceased.  
The meeting is an important one as we will be modifying 
our Policies and Procedures. This is always a fun 
evening of a little bit of work and an opportunity to get 
to know some of the other wonderful women in the 
parish.  If you are not a member of our CWL but are 
interested in learning more, feel free to join us. 

Annual Twilight Retreat 
Please mark your calendars for St. Teresa’s CWL annual 
Twilight Retreat, Tuesday, March 28th, beginning at 
5:00 p.m. with Mass.  Father Brian Quigley, MCCJ, will 
be our retreat leader this year, reflecting on our Lenten 
Journey.  More details to come. 

Family Day Soup and Sandwiches 
Join us on Family Day (Monday February 20) at noon, 
for a soup and sandwich lunch. Come and enjoy 
homemade soup and great company. Free will donations 
gratefully accepted. 

Prayer Shawl Ministry - if you would like a prayer 
shawl or know someone who would like one please 
contact the parish office.  Prayer shawls have been blessed 
by Father and are available to anyone who would like/need 
one.  If you would like to make a prayer shawl we have 
patterns and yarn available at no cost. 

Kindergarten Registration for 2017/2018 
Online Registration:  Parents can access the Online 
Registration Form by clicking on the Register for School 
link on the homepage of the WCDSB (www.wcdsb.ca) and 
then choosing Kindergarten. 
For parents who are not available during the day, Mrs. 
Lavigne will be in the office on Thursday, February 24th 
until 7 p.m.  Please call her to book an appointment at  
519-743-2131. 
For parents who are available during the day, Mrs. Lavigne 
will meet with you anytime during the month of February.  
Please call for an appointment. 

Valentine Card Party 
The CWL at Blessed Sacrament Parish, (305 Laurentian 
Drive, Kitchener) will be hosting their Annual Valentine 
Card Party in the Parish Centre, at a cost of $10.00 on 
Monday, February 13th.  Doors open at 5:45 p.m. 
Supper selections are Chili's and Chowders, salad and buns 
and other "Comfort Foods" Desserts, Coffee/Tea and treats 
served throughout the evening.  There will be door prizes, 
raffles and a 50/50 Draw.  Tickets available at the office 
519-742-5061.  Bring your own cards or other games. 

Bingo at the Knights –‘New to Waterloo’ will 
be on Thursday, February 16, 2017 at 145 
Dearborn Place, Waterloo.  Doors open 6:15 p.m. 
Must be 18 years and over to play.  Fun, Prizes and 
Food. 

25th Annual Lift Jesus Higher Rally! 
Be inspired, encouraged and healed on Saturday, March 
4, 2017, 9:00 a.m. - 5:30 p.m. Metro Toronto Convention 
Centre, 255 Front St. W., Toronto. 
Inspired talks by Sr. Ann Shields, Peter Herbeck and 
keynote guest speaker Bishop Scott McCaig. 
Powerful witnesses of personal and family healing from 
David Patterson and Gemma MacDonald. 
The adult high Mass (with Sunday readings) will be 
celebrated by Cardinal Thomas Collins and 
Bishop Scott McCaig will celebrate with the youth. 
There will be a separate youth event (13-18 years) with 
great music, dynamic talks and inspirational skits. 
Tickets:  $25 for adults and $15 for the youth.  For 
additional information, please see our website, your church 
bulletin boards or kindly contact us at 905-833-0360. 

CYO 32nd Annual Children’s Fundraiser 
On Thursday, March 2, 2017, the C.Y.O. will be celebrating 
our 32nd annual Children’s Fundraiser.  Proceeds from this 
annual event enable children with special needs and those in 
financial need the opportunity to attend our C.Y.O. Camp 
Marydale and Camp Brébeuf camping programs. 
It is an evening of good food, great friends and fun 
entertainment - all for a great cause.  Our evening’s 
presentations include His Excellency, the Most Reverend 
Bishop Douglas Crosby, Diocese of Hamilton, our 2017 
Honourary Camper Family, the 2016 Hamilton Sports Hall of 
Fame inductees presentation and the 2016 Golden Horseshoe 
Athlete of the Year Award presentation. 
There are 4 great ways to show your support.  They are:  
Dinner Tickets, Advertise Your Support, Dinner Sponsorship 
and Sponsor-A-Camper. 
For more information please contact Mel Leggat at:  
905-528-0011, ext. 3608 or mel.leggat@cyo.on.ca 
Thank you on behalf of all the children this fundraiser 
supports. 

Married Singles Lifestyle –The Married Singles 
Lifestyle describes couples that may have lost a sense of 
closeness they once had as marriage partners and are living 
more like roommates. Retrouvaille teaches couples how to 
survive times like these in their marriages. This program has 
helped thousands of couples experiencing difficulty at all 
levels of marital distress.  For confidential information about, 
or to register for the program beginning with a weekend on 
Saturday, March 24, 2017.  Please call:  905-664-5212 or 
email:  hamiltonretrouvaille1@cogeco.ca  or visit the web site 
at:  www.retrouvaille.org. 

Diocese Wedding Anniversary Mass 
Are you celebrating your 25th, 40th, 50th, 60th, or 60+ 
Wedding Anniversary in the year 2017?  If you are, you are 
cordially invited to join couples from across the Diocese of 
Hamilton for a Wedding Anniversary Mass on Sunday, June 
25, 2017 at the Cathedral Basilica of Christ the King at 1:30 
pm. (Space allows room for Anniversary couples only - those 
married 60 years or more may bring 1 guest if you require 
assistance). Please refer to the poster in the back of the church 
for information on how to register for the celebration, or go to 
www.hamiltondiocese.com. 

Ecumenical Prayer Service with Taizé Songs 
Hosted by the Stirling Avenue Mennonite Church, 57 Stirling 
Avenue N, Kitchener on Sunday, February 26th at 7:30 p.m.  
We begin this new year with an opportunity to join other 
Christians to pray for Christian Unity worldwide.

http://www.hamiltondiocese.com

